From: sarkarm@iitk.ac.in
Subject: Regarding Agenda of COSHA MEETING.
Date:  Wed, May 27,2015 11:51 am

To: samyakj@iitk.ac.in,presidentsg@iitk.ac.in
Cc: suhelat@iitk.ac.in,lubhani@iitk.ac.in,anamikap@iitk.ac.in,aisrai@iitk.ac.in,richaag@iitk.ac.in
Hi Samyak,

In my opinion, these are the points regarding NRAT which need to be raised
in COSHA floor, are as follows:

1.Single seater room for every 2nd year and 3rd year (i.e. Y14 AND Y13)
girls PhD students.

2.Separate identity of NRAT as a PG girls hostel which includes separate
Warden-in-Charge, separate HEC members, provision of all the facilities as
a hostel like reading room, common room, computer room, gymnasium/ indoor
sports room, canteen etc. This solution will solve the other problems as
well like mess issues due to combined UG-PG mess.

. Ventilation problems.

Seepage problems.

. Security issues.

. Hall caution money hike.

auvihw

With Regards,
Madhusree Sarkar
President, NRAT




